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TOWARD IMPROVING WASTE SORTING EFFICIENCY 

Fall & SPRING 2018-2019 

The waste campaign will be relaunched during the fall and spring semesters, academic year 2018-2019, 
mainly for newly-enrolled students by re-activating LED screen announcements. Peer education will be 
favored, along with more on-ground activations, namely the creation of short videos that highlight again 
how sorting should be done and an activity in an open area to encourage students to sort in a creative, 
game-style way.  

In parallel, dedicated containers for e-waste and hazardous chemical waste (along with information 
stickers) have been designed and are being manufactured. They will be available in labs. Procedures for 
incineration and disposal of biological wastes are currently being developed. Special containers will be 
made available for collection of special types of wastes at studios. Blue-black color coding will be 
adopted in the dorms. 

The results of sorting activities will be posted on the Task Force webpage to inform NDU community 
about current sorting efficiency and involve them in the efforts to raise the recycling rates. 
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